
From: Anthony Caruso <  
> Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 12:59 PM 
> To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
> Subject: [EXTERNAL]29 carmel cres 
>  
> Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that 
you do not trust or are not expecting. 
>  
>  
> Hi my name is Anthony Caruso and I live at 36 carmel cres. Iam writing this letter in regards of the 
property 29 carmel cres Application A-2023-0419 
> Plan 43M1616    Lot 93,10 
>  
> I would like to know the reason why they’re applying for another walk up basement entrance when they 
already have one in the back. This property already has tenants living in the basement and this property 
according to Brampton. Is not registered for a finished basement nor have tenants living in basement.  I 
have called Brampton 311 multiple times to look into this property and I was given the number and info of 
property standards officer Kyle Smith.  I emailed him back on Oct 2023 a few times and he said he’s been 
trying to get a hold of owner and he’s not returning his calls. Three months later fill is still open and he 
can’t be reach from officer however owner is applying for another entrance.  There is already no parking 
on the street and upstairs is already rented out with 6 cars on driveway. Please allow me to understand 
the reason why applying for another entrance.  Thanks Anthony 
>  

 


